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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Let’s make meaningful change
1 message

Abby Gray Baske <abby@brainspiral.com> Wed, Apr 10, 2024 at 10:09 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org
Cc: cesb@capeelizabethschools.org, cetowncouncil@capeelizabeth.org

Hello,
Unfortunately, I am unable to attend the SBAC public forum scheduled for tonight. However, I want to express how
important it is to pursue rebuilding the Middle School now (“option E") in order to immediately begin investing in
schools in a meaningful, but also financially sustainable way. I hope option E is fully and throughly considered as this
public process moves forward.

Thank you,
Abby B.
(Mom to two kiddos at Pond Cove)
Sent from my iPhone
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